
Riverside Academy football game procedures: 

 The school is limited to the total amount of 750 people in the home and 
visitor sides of the stadium in order to remain in compliance with COVID-19 
policy. 

 Game tickets will go on sale Wednesday at the Quarterback Club meeting 
at 6:30 p.m. Tickets will be sold at the front desk of the high school 
beginning Thursday morning at 8 a.m. and continue until supplies are gone. 
Any remaining tickets may be sold at the main gate on Game Day.  

 All school passes will be honored at the gate. Pass holders do not have to 
purchase additional tickets. 

 Riverside Academy students with IDs do not need to purchase tickets and 
will receive free admission to the game. 

 NO outside food or drink will be permitted. 

 The concession stand will be open. 

 Masks and social distancing will be required in the stadium.  

 Every fan will be temperature checked at the gate. 

 If you are experiencing any symptoms of illness, please stay home. 
 


